From: Lewin, Jonathan H. <Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2016 11:05 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Riccio, Anthony J.
Subject: RE: Travel 

 

Steve-

 

We attended the trip(s) referenced below, FYI.

 

Best,

Jonathan

 

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Chicago Police Department

